
Thursday 19th July 2018 

Beech Hill School 
Mount Pleasant Avenue  
Halifax      
HX1 5TN       
Tel: 01422 345004  
Website: www.beechhillschool.co.uk  
Email:     admin@beechhillschool.co.uk

Summer Fayre 
 
Our annual Summer Fayre will be on  
the 23rd of July, 3.15pm - 4.30pm.  
 
This year we will be raising money  
towards the instalment of a  
defibrillator.  
 
 

Face Painting 
Mendi 

Slush Puppies 
Candy Floss 
Ice Cream 
Food Stalls 
Farril Bakez 
Sweet Stall 
Scarf Stall 

Decorate Biscuits 
Games  

And Many More... 

Key Stage 2 Merit Treat 
 
On Tuesday 24th July, 
it will be the merit 
treat for children in 
years 3, 4, 5 and 6.   
 
Your child will know by 
Monday at the latest if 
they will be involved in 
this.   
 
If they have been on step 3 or step 4 in 
the summer term, they may not take 
part.   
 
The children who are being rewarded 
will attend a festival in the playground 
(weather permitting) and can come in 
non-uniform.   
 
Dinner arrangements will be as normal. 

Dates for your diary 
 

July 

20th - Parents Coffee Morning 8.45am - 9.45am 

20th - World Cup Day—Non Uniform 

20th - Year 6 Prom 4.00-6.00pm 

23rd - Sports Day  

23rd - Summer Fayre 3.15pm - 4.30pm 

23rd - Year 1 Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip 

24th - KS2 Merit Treat  

25th - School closes at 1.10pm  

 

September  

3rd - School re-opens at 8.45am 

World Cup Day 
 
This Friday 20th July, we are 
going to be celebrating the 
success of England at the 
World Cup by having a World 
Cup day at school. Your child is welcome to come 
to school dressed in England colours - red, blue or 
white. This will be free of charge. Thank you. 
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Snapchat / Facebook / Instagram 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The above are not suitable for children 
under the age of 13.  
 
Please make sure your children do not 
have access to these social networking 
sites. 

 
We are going online! 
 
Please make sure we have your  
correct mobile number at all times 
from September we will be  
introducing an online booking  
system for Parents Evening and  
Afterschool Clubs.   
 
A booking link will be sent to you by 
text and you can have your booking 
made within seconds! 
 

Positive Parenting 
 

Are you struggling with setting boundaries for your child and want a more 
positive relationship? 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/
positive-parenting.pdf 
 
This guide shares practical advise and tips for positive parenting and  
encouraging better behaviour in your child. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You did it! A huge well done to everyone! We achieved, just 
above, our end of year target and are in line with the national 
average which is fantastic. Once again, a big well done to all! 
 
Next academic year, I would like our end of year attendance  
to be higher and am sure we can achieve this if we plan our 
medical appointments and any extended leave of absence 
during school holidays. 
 
I hope you all have a fantastic summer and enjoy the break, 
stay safe and see you all in September 2018. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Many Thanks 
Farhat Hussain 
Attendance officer  

Group % Attend 

USA3 94.6 

USA4 95.0 

USA5 94.7 

New Zealand 95.6 

Fiji 94.9 

Portugal 96.1 

Switzerland 96.5 

Nigeria 96.0 

Jordan 96.9 

Morocco 96.7 

Mexico 96.6 

Australia 97.5 

South Africa 96.3 

Canada 96.1 

Denmark 97.3 

France 95.2 

Singapore 96.2 

China 96.7 

Egypt 95.5 

Tanzania 96.7 

Totals 96.1 
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